
                        
June 17, 2024 

 

Richard H. Wimbrough, Jr. 

Roebuck Enterprises LLC 

3110 Elm Avenue 

Baltimore, MD 21211 

 

RE:   Council Bill 23-0447 - Landmark List: Exteriors – 3110 Elm Avenue  

 

Dear Mr. Wimbrough: 

 

Thank you for investing in Baltimore for the many years you and your family have been in business in 

Hampden.  

 

I am writing to let you know the Economic and Community Development Committee of the Baltimore 

City Council will meet on Tuesday, July 2, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. to conduct a public hearing on City Council 

Bill No. 23-0447. The Committee will conduct the hearing at City Hall, 100 N. Holliday Street, 4th Floor, 

Clarence “Du Burns” Chambers, Baltimore, Maryland 21202 and virtually through Webex. Information 

on how the public can participate in the hearing will be available at 

https://baltimore.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx. 

 

The purpose of this legislation is to designate your property – 3110 Elm Avenue (Block 3504B, Lot 006) 

– as a historic landmark in the list of the City’s historic landmarks.  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. I can be reached on 410-396-4814 or 

odette.ramos@baltimorecity.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Odette Ramos 

Baltimore City Councilwoman, District 14 

 

Odette Ramos 
Baltimore City Councilwoman 

District 14 
(410) 396 - 4814  

odette.ramos@baltimorecity.gov 
100 N. Holliday Street, Room 506 

Baltimore MD 21202 
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